
NOTICE OF SCHOOL DISTRICT POLICIES ON SEX DISCRIMINATION, THE 
DISTRICT’S TITLE IX COORDINATOR(S), AND PROCEDURES FOR REPORTING OR 
FILNG A COMPLAINT OF SEX DISCRIMINATION  
 
Title IX Nondiscrimination Policy Statement 
As mandated by the current provisions of Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972 and under the 
regulations set forth in Chapter 106 of Title 34 of the Code of Federal Regulations (“the federal Title IX 
regulations”), the District does not discriminate on the basis of sex (including sexual orientation or gender 
identity), in its education programs or activities, and is required by Title IX of the Education Amendments 
Act of 1972, and its implementing regulations, not to discriminate in such a manner.  The requirement not 
to discriminate in its education program or activity extends to admission and employment. The Board is 
committed to maintaining an education and work environment that is free from discrimination based on 
sex, including sexual harassment.  
  
The Board prohibits sexual harassment that occurs within its education programs and activities.  When the 
District has actual knowledge of sexual harassment in its education program or activity against a person in 
the United States, it shall promptly respond in a manner that is not deliberately indifferent.  
  
Pursuant to its Title IX obligations, the Board is committed to eliminating sexual harassment and will take 
appropriate action when an individual is determined responsible for violating this policy.  Members of the 
School District community who commit Sexual Harassment are subject to the full range of disciplinary 
sanctions set forth in this policy.  Third parties who engage in sexual harassment are also subject to the 
disciplinary sanctions listed in this policy. The Board will provide persons who have experienced Sexual 
Harassment ongoing supportive measures as reasonably necessary to restore or preserve access to the 
District’s education programs and activities. 
 
The District’s commitment to nondiscrimination under Title IX and under other state and federal laws is 
further defined in the following policies of the School Board: Policy 2266.0 NONDISCRIMINATION 
ON THE BASIS OF SEX IN EDUCATION PROGRAMS OR ACTIVITIES 
 
The District employees who hold each of the positions identified below serve as Title IX Coordinators for 
the District: 
   
John Meznarich 
High School Principal 
Cameron High School 
715-458-5700 
700 S. First St. 
Cameron, WI 54822 
jmeznarich@cameron.k12.wi.us 
  
Courtney Knickerbocker 
Director of Special Education/Assessment Coordinator 
Cameron Elementary School 
715-458-5605 
919 N. 2nd St. 
Cameron, WI 54822 
cknickerbocker@cameron.k12.wi.us 
  
 


